
October 2023

Acorn Room News

Conker Room News

Willow  and Nursery Room News

Conker Room looked at the different ways of
moving, for example “  how animals move”.

We also spent lots
of time jumping on and off the balancing beams

and stepping blocks.

We have spent a lots of  our time together during half term
week. We have had pumpkin hunts in the garden. We

hammered golf tees into the pumpkin, we did painting with
pumpkins. Today we had a pumpkin race, where two or three of
us took turns to roll the pumpkins to see how far they would go.

We also did some creative work with paint using a straw, in
which we blew the paint to make pictures.

Acorn Room have been exploring  “quiet and  loud” using their 
musical instruments. 

They also had fun getting very messy with 
mark making in shaving foam.



Our music of the week this week is a  
“Down Down do your dance” by Kidz Bop Kids

It is a fun music that you can listen at home and 
follow the moves.

I N F O R M A T I O N  /  R E M I N D E R S  

Headteacher; Mrs Gemma Williamson & Hayley Yendell 

 Reminder

At the Nursery we teach all children to sign. This supports
communication and ensures the communication of all children is
valued.  This week we will be teaching the sign  " Sad  "  

 Please do have a go at using this sign at home! Ask any staff
member to show you if you are unsure. 

S I G N  O F  T H E  W E E K

M U S I C  O F  T H E  W E E K

The weather is changing please do send your children
with appropriately named clothes.

We continue to work with Woven Labels UK and we are inviting you to order
your named label through them. The Nursery will receive 30% of the
commission if the "MURIEL GREEN" is used.

Monday we are welcoming

back all the children from

Nursery school.

http://www.wovenlabelsuk.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QfzRP6V5rE4

